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Dear Hostos Community, 

Please see the message below, shared by the Self-Study Steering 
Committee Co-Chairs. 

Sincerely, 

Daisy Cocco De Filippis, Ph.D. 
President 

Middle States Self-Study Update 

The Self-Study Steering Committee encourages all Hostos members to 
review the final Self-Study report and submit your comments by 
Wednesday, October 13, 2021. Report can be found in below link. 

Thank you for your support. 

https://www.hostos.cuny.edu/Middle-States-Accreditation/Documents 

The Self-Study Steering Committee Co-Chairs, 
Prof. Nelson Nuñez Rodríguez 
Prof. Kate Wolfe 
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